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Are you a furloughed government employee? 
 

If you are a furloughed Federal employee and live within the North Penn School 

District, Manna on Main Street is here to support you. 

 

 Manna’s Market, our food pantry, is available to you and offers a convenient 

online shopping option. Visit us Monday through Friday between 9am and 5pm 

to sign up. You can also receive expedited processing by showing your 

Federal ID. Contact Britt Peterson at britt@mannaonmain.org or 215-855-5454 

x15 with any questions or to learn more. 

 

 If you need one-time grocery assistance, please visit Manna between 9am 

and 5pm, Monday through Friday, to pick up an emergency grocery bag and a 

welcome packet for our pantry. Contact Britt Peterson at 

britt@mannaonmain.org or 215-855-5454 x15 with any questions or to learn 

more. 

 

 Manna also provides emergency financial aid based on case-by-case 

qualifications. Contact Teri Martin at teri@mannaonmain.org or 215-855-5454 

x22 with any questions or to discuss your specific need. 

 

 You are also welcome as a guest in Manna’s Kitchen, our inclusive soup 

kitchen serving hot meals seven days each week. Meal hours are Monday 

through Friday from 10am – 12:15pm and 4pm – 5:15pm, and 

Saturday/Sunday from 11am – 12:30pm. All are welcome for any meal. 

 

Manna on Main Street has served the needs of this community since 1981. If you 

have any questions or are simply curious about Manna and how we might help you 

during this season of employment furlough, don’t hesitate to contact us at 215-855-

5454 or manna@mannaonmain.org. 

 

We are located in North Penn Commons at 606 East Main Street, Suite 1001 in 

Lansdale. 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Manna on Main Street is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. 

Ending Hunger 

Building Community 

Transforming Lives 
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